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October 4th, 2016 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
Department of Natural Resources  
 
 
RE: Martin Pit – Toxic Weed Removal 
 
 
Dear Amy, 
 
Please see the photo below of the toxic weed that was removed from the Martin Pit, owned by Jim 
Duran and operated by Duran & Pearce Contractors.  The weed was removed September 29th, 2016.  
The method of removing the weed was using an excavator and excavating the weed down to the root 
and removing.   
 
 

 
 

 
Thank you, 
 
Derek Duran  
Duran & Pearce Contractors 
970.629.8360 
derek.dpcontractors@gmail.com 
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